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Snohomish County Executive Issues Order to Protect Grocery 

Supply Chain 
 

SNOHOMISH COUNTY, Wash. – Snohomish County Executive Dave Somers has issued an Executive Order 
that would help protect grocery supply chains and ensure that grocers are fully operational during the county’s 

response to COVID-19. The order, which went in to effect March 13, 2020, reduces restrictions for trucks and 

store delivery hours that would prevent or delay delivery of groceries.  The order also suspends any county or 

city ordinance or regulations that restrict noise and/or traffic to and from Snohomish County grocers. 
 

A copy of the full order is available on-line. 
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